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-----Original Message----- 
From: Kristi Myhrer   

 April 28, 2021 10:56 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Comment on EL21-011 BH Energy Cogeneration Tariff 
 
Dear PUC, 
 
I wanted to write in opposition of this tariff proposed by a private for-profit company.  Crony 
capitalism has no place in South Dakota and this is a prime example. Home owners have the 
right to produce their own energy. Government must justify why they would be taking 
something away from their constituents, not the other way around. Please keep SD as “free” 
as some are claiming it to be.  Private companies being able to control utility costs in this 
capacity is dangerous and self serving. This would be an unnecessary and intrusive act to take 
away more freedoms from the people of SD.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Kristi Myhrer  

 
Piedmont, SD 57769 
 

  
 
 
 




